
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
------------------------------------------ 

MEMORANDUM 
TO: Board of Directors  DATE: March 17, 2023 

FROM: Claudette Biemeret, Assistant Inspector General  

SUBJECT: For Information: OIG Comments on Recommendations to Amend Senate Bill 827 
(Glazer) 

Attached is a presentation of the Office of the Inspector General’s comments on the Office of 
External Affairs’ recommendations to amend Senate Bill 827 introduced by Senate Glazer. 

If you have any questions, please contact Claudette Biemeret, Assistant Inspector General, at 
510.464.6141. 


